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In 2011, you were invited to participate in the DHHL Ka 'O Regional Plan planning 
process. Through that process, participants helped to identify priority projects important to 
DHHL beneficiaries in the Ka'O district. One of the priority projects that was identified in the 
Ka 'O Regional Plan was for DHHL to develop a management plan for DHHL trust lands in 
Kama'oa-Pu 'u'eo (also referred to as "South Point"). This letter is to inform you that DHHL 
and its consultant Townscape Inc. will be beginning the process of developing this 
management plan and we would like to invite you to the first of several outreach meetings 
in this planning process. This meeting will be held: 

At this meeting, we will : 

Wednesday, July 29,2015 
6:30 PM - 8:30 PM 

Na'alehu Community Center 
95-5636 Mamalahoa Highway 

• Introduce the DHHL and Townscape Inc. planning team; 
• Present a draft process and meeting schedule to develop this management plan; 
• Get your mana 'o on the draft process and meeting schedule. 

We look forward to seeing you at this meeting. If you have any questions, or for more 
information, please contact Andrew Choy, DHHL Planner, at andrew.h.choy@ hawaii.gov or 
808-620-9279. You may also contact Gabrielle Sham, Planner, Townscape Inc., 
gabrielle@townscapeinc.com or 808-536-6999 ext. 5. 

Me ke aloha, 

Kaleo Manuel, 
DHHL Planning Program Manager 



HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS TRUST 
lJEPARTMEI'T OF IIA\VAIIAN 110.\AE LA~OS 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
SOUTH POINT 

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT PLAN 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 29, 2015 
6.30 p.m. - 8.30 p.m. 

Na'alehu Community Center 
95-5636 Mamalahoa Highway 

The 2012 Ka'u Regional Plan identified the need to protect and preserve the natural and cultural 
sites in Kama'oa as one of the top five priority projects for Ka'Q. As a result, the Department of 

Hawaiian Homelands in consultation with its beneficiaries is working to formulate a 
Resource Management Plan for the lands and resources in Kama'oa. 


